
 

                                                                                                                                             Date: Friday 27th June 2025  

 
 

Year 6 Summer Fair Volunteering: Saturday 5th July 2025  
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce that our Summer Fair will take place on 5th July 2025, and we are busy preparing 
for what promises to be a fun and memorable day for our school community. 
 
 
As part of the event, we would love to offer our year 6 pupils the opportunity to get involved by volunteering on 
the day. This may include helping to set up, assisting with games or stalls, guiding visitors, or supporting 
younger children with activities—all under adult supervision. 
 
 
If you are happy for your child to volunteer at the Summer Fair, please complete the permission slip below and 
return it to the school office by Wednesday 2nd July 2025.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to celebrating with you all at the fair! 
 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss Hopkins  
Willow Class Teacher 
 

Please return the slip to the office no later than Wednesday 2nd of July 2025.   

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name of pupil………………………………………………………. 
 
I give permission for my child ____________ in class ___________to volunteer at the school Summer Fair on 5th July 2025 
 
I can /cannot volunteer at the school Summer Fair on 5th July 2025 
 
 
Name of Parent, please print…………………………………. 
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